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The meeting Between representatives of the Jesus Christ Church of Latter Day Saints and
those of la Junta de Beneficiencia de Guayaquil ended with a donation of 10 wheelchairs to
persons of scarce resources.

  

The meeting was propitious to express gratitude of beneficiaries of this strategic alliance, the
aid of the international entity channeled through the Guayaquil institution reaching out on a
national level fundamentally with a wheelchair donation.
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Eng. Juan Martinez recalled the case of a young barcelona fan who lost his leg in an accident
and who recently received a wheelchair donation thanks to the disinterested and efficient
collaboration between the church and La Junta for many years to extend health and welfare to
those most in need.

  

Ophthalmology equipment at the Luis Vernaza Hospital and training at the Alejandro Mann
Hospital Complex constitute part of the support the Junta de Beneficiencia has received from
the Jesus Christ Church of Latter Day saints which directly benefits patients.

  

David Frischknechten representing the church held that they function under the mandate of love
for your fellow-man which is manifested through chair donations and the work performed by La
Junta personnel to channel delivery, making sure the help reaches those who really need it and
free-of-charge. “we do this work together with love and a lot of perseverance”, he commented.

  

After the event we strolled around the Hospital Complex´s different areas which amazed
representatives with their complexity, its personnel, capacity and Hospital infrastructure where
Ecuadorians´ health is attended.
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